
Minutes for June 2, 2014  Association Meeting 
 
Present: Rick Barrett, Barbara Coe, Austin Godfrey, Joyce Murray, Bob Edgar, Joan 
Haynesworth  and Bobbie Coulter 
 
Absent: Tawyna Kabnick, Tim Luckas, and Ruth Chaney 
 
House: Bob Edgar reported that he is getting estimates on painting of clubhouse 
exterior. 
Housekeeping:  Joyce Murray reported that the clubhouse has been used every 
weekend in the month of May with TACO party, birthday party rentals, Memorials, 
VSA dinner, and MKL Steppers dancing.  June has three rentals for graduation, 
birthdays and then a Country Club Annual meeting and a Memorial for Guy Bowden.         
The Keurig coffee maker has been a big hit. 
 

Roads: Joan Haynesworth reported that Ken Heiden has replaced boards , power 
washed and painted the children's playground equipment. Also The light on the flag 
pole is being repaired by George Kuchler. 
 

Roads: Tim Luckas sent news that potholes and road repairs will be done in the 
next two weeks. Also the equipment on the basketball court will be removed. 
 

Beach:  Ruth Chaney  the beach clean up on May17th was very successful. The 
bench and picnic table were power washed and treated, sand moved up from the 
lake, bushes trimmed near the steps and the dock with the diving board is gleaming 
too. 
Water Company: Rick Barrett reported that the installing of  the generator  is really 
scheduled for June 3rd, Tawnya. Damn permit approval is going ahead and bids for 
engineering materials for repair costs and procedure are being done. 
 

Treasurer's Report:  Bobbi Coulter emailed a report. See report and record what 
you need, Tawnya. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joyce Murray for Tawyna Kabnick. 
  
 
 
   
       

  

  
 
 
     


